MESSAGE REGARDING FREE SCHOOL MEALS PAYMENTS

Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Welsh Government has now confirmed that payments are to be made to pupils in receipt of Free School Meals during the following periods of time –

- School holidays
- If you child is <u>instructed by Welsh Government</u> to stay at home for periods other than school holidays
- If your child is <u>instructed to self-isolate for 14 days</u> because of a positive case of COVID at their school

In terms of the processing of payments, they are being processed in batches to comply with audit requirements and this sometimes leads to families receiving payments at different times and delays in their receipt. We are respectfully asking families to be patient and assuring them that we are working as quickly as possible to complete all payments due.

Thank you.



Rhif Ffôn / Telephone No: (01269) 593253

Gwefan / Website: www.tycroes.amdro.org.uk Ebost / Email: admin@tycroes.ysgolccc.cymru